Easter Newsletter

March 22-26, 2021

The children in all of the classrooms will be celebrating Easter this week! Games, art projects, books, and a variety of other activities will help us to get in the holiday spirit.



Upcoming Dates...

Next week, March 29- April 2 is Spring Break. We will be open for daycare students only, for those that signed up. There are no preschool 9-12, or half day 9-2:30 classes this week. Daycare parents, if your child does not attend any days of Spring Break week, half tuition will be due.

Wednesday and Thursday, April 14 and 15. Photo Monkyee will be here to take outdoor spring pictures. 5 day children will be photographed on Wednesday. If you child does not attend either day, they may come in at 10 AM either day to be photographed. Photo proofs and order forms will be sent home after pictures are taken.

Friday, April 30...Vision and Hearing Screenings for children 3 years and older. A permission slip will be sent home with your child in April. If your child does not attend on Fridays, and you would like them tested, you may bring them in at 10AM. THERE IS NO CHARGE THIS YEAR FOR PRESCHOOL AGE CHILDREN. FOR CHILDREN IN KINDERGARTEN, THERE IS A \$8 CHARGE PER EACH TEST.

Happy Easter to all!